
National Medicines Information Centre (NMIC) update 

From 1st January 2020, the NMIC clinical enquiry answering service will be available to 

prescribers only.  

The NMIC bulletins and Therapeutics Today newsletters will continue to be published and 
remain available to all healthcare professionals on www.nmic.ie and via the NMIC email 
distribution list to subscribers. 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nmic.ie&data=02%7C01%7Cinfo%40psi.ie%7Cba65de606d614292648b08d769ed8fc3%7C4e28f0e74692466e9dbfd6bd6a89de50%7C0%7C0%7C637094341358594472&sdata=bXBRFbWxsJ2Fqeh00K5dxkE5KwCu5okDunuQNVuaJHU%3D&reserved=0

